
WSR 22-20-047
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
BATES TECHNICAL COLLEGE

[Filed September 28, 2022, 12:29 p.m.]

Bates Technical College has cancelled the board of trustees meet-
ing occurring on October 24, 2022, from 3 - 5 p.m. If you need further 
information, contact Julian Ogans II, 1101 South Yakima Avenue, Taco-
ma, WA 98405, email julian.ogans@batestech.edu, phone 253-680-7124.
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